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Dear Parents and families, 
 
Remembrance Service 
It was an absolute privilege to attend the Remembrance Service last Sunday at St Alban’s church and accompany 
members of the Tattenhall community to lay a wreath at the memorial by the Barbour Institute.  Thanks to David Bish at 
the British Legion for the invitation and a huge well done to the local Beavers, Cubs and Scouts who behaved impeccably 
throughout the event. 

 
Saturday morning gardening project at school- This Saturday! 
Please see message below from our wonderful gardening committee, who work so hard to make the grounds of school 
looking fabulous and have been providing horticulture experiences for our children since January. They are seeking 
volunteers for Saturday morning! 
 
Saturday 18th November        9.30am-12pm. 
 

Have you seen Seymour the Squirrel 🐿️ recently? He's had a garden makeover! 
Can you spare a little time to help tidy up the garden areas around the school grounds? 
With a few willing helpers, this will make the task much lighter. 
Children are welcome under parent's supervision. 
Please bring your own gardening tools (spades and forks) and a wheelbarrow if possible. 
We will meet at the front of school at 9.30 or come along when you can. 
Bring your own refreshments. 
It's a great chance to be part of your children's School Garden Project. 
 
Health Week 
We are very much looking forward to a range of visitors across a number of year groups next week as part of Health 
Week in school, including a cognitive behavioural therapist, an inpatient physiotherapist, a dietitian, a developer of new 
medicines, a youth worker and a music workshop designed to support mental health.  Thanks to those parents who 
have offered to support us, the children will be very excited to have so many visitors!  I’m looking forward to welcoming 
our visitors and working with the children next week. 
 
Nut Free 
A reminder that we are a nut free school as we have some children on roll that have severe allergies to nuts and 
products that contain nuts.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss M Fairweather 
 
Interim Headteacher Autumn Term 2023 
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